SB 1537

Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Anderson, and members of the
Committee

For the record my name is Todd Adams, the Vice-Chair of
the Political Affairs Key Committee at Oregon REALTORS,
I am a REALTOR based in Beaverton for the last 11
years, and I am here today in support of SB 1537.

In order to meet Governor Kotek’s goal of producing
36,000 homes per year for the next 10 years, Oregonians
will need to take bold steps to solve our housing crisis
this session. SB 1537 will help to address the current
land constraints, make the necessary adjustments to our
planning and permitting system, increase housing
production, and allow for the building of affordable
housing state-wide.

I encourage your support of SB 1537 to help in positively
impacting the lives of Oregonians across our great state.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide these comments
today.



